Good afternoon CBGS families!

It has been an exciting first few weeks of the school year as our students have gotten back in
the water and on the trail to explore local ecosystems through CBGS field studies. The weather
hasn’t always cooperated, but we have managed to get everything accomplished with some
minor adaptations so far!

Here are a few notes as we quickly approach the middle of the first quarter:

e Monday, 9/18 marks the interim of the first quarter. Interim grade reports will be emailed
to student families on Thursday, 9/21. You can also check your student’s grades any
time on Schoology with parent login information.

The field studies calendar can be found at this link and is divided by CBGS campus.
The community survey for our strategic planning will be open until Sunday, 9/17. Please
take a few minutes to provide your responses if you haven’t already. Your input matters!
Many thanks to those of you that have participated in focus groups or given permission
for your child to participate in a student focus group.

Here are a few highlights from the field after our first month of school. Have a great weekend!

Warsaw sophomores exploring Cat Point Creek at Menokin.


https://cbgs.schoology.com/login?&school=393081407
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AJSS7F53LPoy9Ma252H6qPvS76oQUi_X3UnyKfBgelE/edit?usp=sharing
https://shafferevaluation.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_d5VImBvSkVF4nzw
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Bowling Green juniors getting down and dirty on the Eastern Shore.
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